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Dear Parents, 
 
Easter Service 
Our annual Easter Service at St 
Bartholomew’s Church was led by 
pupils in year six, with children 
from other classes singing songs 
and reciting Easter poems and 
prayers. Thank you to everyone 
who joined with us to celebrate. 
 
Attendance Certificates 
Congratulations to all those  
children who have received a 
Bronze certificate, for one full 
term of attendance or a Silver           
certificate for attending for 
two complete terms. Gold      
certificates will be awarded at 
the end of the summer term to 
pupils who have been in school        
everyday since September. 
 
Tag Rugby Tournament 
Our team of 10 children played 
extremely well in horrible 
weather conditions to finish 
third in our pool. We played 
matches against Colwall, 
Bridstow, Gorsley Goffs and 
Bosbury. We won 2 matches, 
drew one and lost one. Despite 
the weather 
children had 
an enjoyable 
morning. 

Swimming Gala 
Our squad of 12 children     
travelled to Hereford to take 
part in a gala against schools 
from all over the county, most 
of which larger than our own.  
The children were a true credit 
to the school and came away 
with 1 gold medal 2 silver medals 
and 3 bronze medals in the     
individual events. Molly 
Schofield also set a new record 
for Year 4 25m freestyle. This 
combined team effort enabled 
us to come a very well deserved 
FIRST place out of 13 schools in 
the small schools competition. 
We wish to send a huge         
congratulation to all of the     
pupils who took part and thank 
you to their parents for their 
support. 

Swimming Badges 
Staying with swimming, well done 
to all those children in Class 3 
who achieved a swimming badge 
or Personal Survival award from 
their spring term lessons. 



KS2 Sport - Mondays 
Once again, we are pleased to 
welcome Allan Hawkins into 
school to work with Classes 3 
and 4. This coming term he will 
be developing the children’s    
cricketing skills in readiness for 
the ‘Kwik Cricket’ events later in 
the summer. 
 
Easter Egg Bingo 
Thank you for your support for 
the Easter Egg Bingo. Children 
and adults had a lovely time. A 
big thank you to Mrs Blandford 
our Bingo Caller and to all her 
helpers including the Easter 
Bunny. 

 
E-Safety for parents 
A reminder that the free      
session for parents on E-Safety 
will take place on Monday 29th 
April at 2.30pm in the school 
hall and we would encourage 
as many parents as possible to 
come. 

Football and Netball 
The Pyramid Sports tournament 
due to be held at Ledbury      
Primary School was postponed 
due to snow. It will now be      
rearranged and we will inform 
you of the new date as soon as 
we know when it will be. 
 
Important Dates 
April 
16th  Back to school 
29th  E-SAFETY SESSION FOR 
 PARENTS (2.30pm-3.15pm 
 in the school hall) 
30th Year 3/4 Tennis – JMHS 
 
May 
6th Bank Holiday 
13th  SATS week  
21st-23rd C4 London Residential  
27th– 31st Half Term 
 
June 
6th Year 6 Leavers’ Photo 
13th Janden Trophy – JMHS 
14th PTA Race Night 
21st Sports Day (Option 1) 
27th KS1 Multi Skills – JMHS 
28th Sports Day (Option 2) 
 
July 
4th Moving Up Day 
8th School Play (Afternoon) 
9th School Play (6.00pm) 
10th School Play (6.00pm) 
16th Whole School Trip to   
 the seaside 
18th Break up today 
 
September 
4th Back to School 


